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A year of transition …

● New Interim Principal started 8/28/23
● 9 out of 14 classroom teachers new to Shaver this year 

or last
● New-to-us Certified Behavior Specialist, Speech 

Pathologist, and ELD Teacher
● 2 new Educational Assistants



What to do? Build Community!

● Staff community building
● Community agreements and shared drive
● New playground equipment
● Multicultural night
● Greetings and goodbyes in multiple student languages
● Shared learning through announcements



i-Ready Reading 

Growth this year



i-Ready Math 

Growth this year



Questions?
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